
14th December 2018 

The Christmas fair was a great success (despite the wind and rain).  The children’s paintings 

were all sold and the majority of the shortbread too!  Thank you for supporting the class 

with their hard work – it was very much appreciated. 

Homework share was enjoyed by all!  Crystal Class and Diamond Class embraced the 

opportunity to share kind and helpful comments about others work.  

 

 

 

 

  

The children have been putting the finishing touches to their story books and are looking 

forward to sharing their stories next week with Emerald Class, Crystal Class and family.   

The Christmas play has come to an end – the children were amazing!  I hope you had the 

opportunity to come to one of the performances.  All of the children tried their hardest and 

rose to the challenge of learning their words and the songs.   

 Well done to Rowan Dyer for achieving the Crystal Class  

                                                      Supersonic award. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Year 3/4 Christmas party Weds 19th Dec – children to bring in a small plate of party food, 

which will be eaten in the afternoon (lunch will be as normal).  Children are to wear school 

uniform. 

Story book share - Thurs 20th Dec 9am (15/20mins).  This will be prior to our class singing at 

the school coffee morning.  It will be an opportunity for your child to share their story with 

you.  Look forward to seeing you there.   


